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CAMPUS
BRIEFS

The Power of

Positive Choices
CMC Alcohol Awareness
Week

Oct. 11-15, 1993

Oct. 11

" Designated Driver Day
*5-5:30 Happy Hour in
Mabee Dining Hall

Oct. 12
" People dying every 22
_Iminutes

" 8 p.m. “Hot Shots”

Dct. 13

 12:00 p.m. Answer a ques-
~ Hon- geta kissorahug

[ At dinner- Magic Teasers

* 9:00 p.m. Balster Magic |
Extravaganza in the Assem-
bly Hall-sponsored by SGA
and Student Affairs '

Dct. 14 :
* 3:00 p.m. 5 mile walk-26,400
feet-there are 26,400 alcohol
related deaths in the U.S. each
year-t-shirts for 25 people
who walk-meet in front of
Brannock Hall.

 7:30 p.m. “Eddy Talks”-
humorous look at one stu-
dents’ struggle with a drink-
ng problem-7:30 p.m. in
Stedman 200.

* 8:30 p.m. Rootbeer floats in
the Eyrie

FREE PRIZES GIVEN AWAY
AT EACH EVENT!

Oct. 16

7:00 p.m. Annual Tailgate
Party at Washington U. in St.
Louis

CMC Football vs. Wash. U.
Oct. 18-Oct. 23

Homecoming Spirit Week
Oct. 23

CMC Football vs. Culver
Stockton

Oct. 23

R:00 p.m. Homecoming Dance
n the Eyrie Ballroom

J. Scott Christianson is the new Technical Coordinator for the interactive
television network. He works in Cupples Hall.

Greek Council Judicial
Board

The Social Fraternity of Chi Delta was the first organi-

zation to go before the new Judicial Board of the Greek Coun-

cil. The charges stemmed from a situation where the
organization’s President, Tim Knarr, acted “inappropriately”
towards a member of the CMC administration. The fraternity
was found guilty but the case is under appeal.

Pending this appeal, Chi Delta could be put on social
probation and be prohibited from participating in Homecom-
ing and /or Greek Week. Social probation may also mean that
the organization cannot be funded by CMC, accept any awards
given by the school, or represent the school in CMC activities.
There is also a chance that Knarr may be asked to step down as
the Chairperson of the Judicial Board.

The Judicial Board meets again tonight to decide about
charges brought before two more Greek organizations.
Though The Collegian could not be told who these organiza-
tions were, sources say that Alpha Phi Gamma has been
charged with violating quiet hours when they marched as a
fraternity after 10:00 p.m. last Wednesday night. The other
organization charged could not be determined.

Yes, you’ve heard it before, but all news or let-
ters should be submitted to Matt Cordon, Editor,
Collegian mailbox, Brannock Hall. News or
etters shall include: Things that have happened,
&hings that will happen, and reminders of what
e shouldn’t have written (which are pretty
opular these days).

New Technical Coordinator Looks After
CMC’s Interactive Television Network

J. Scott Christianson was recently chosen as the
Technical Coordinator for the new Missouri Interactive Tele-
communication Education (MIT-E) network. The MIT-E
network is a consortium of schools which have developed an
interactive television network to transmit classes between
CMC and surrounding high schools. The technical office for
the MIT-E network is located on the CMC campus in Cupples
Hall. ' :
As Technical Coordinator, Scott is responsible for

~ seeing that technical problems with the I-TV network are fixed

as quickly as possible. He is also involved in developing plans
for the expansion of the I-TV network.

“[ really enjoy working at CMC,” said Scott. “The
students, faculty and staff are excellent and enthusiastic. Dr.
Sandy Kinder, whose office is next to mine, has got to be one of
the most dedicated and energetic professors I have ever met.”
Dr. Kinder has been involved in planning the development of
the interactive television network for the past three years.

Scott graduated from the University of Missouri-
Columbia in 1991 with a degree in biology. Since then he has
been working full-time as a biomedical researcher in UMC’s
Ophthalmology Department, where he is part of a research
team that studies the causes of blindness in humans.

_ Scott has dropped from full-time to half-time at UMC
in order to work as the Technical Coordinator forthe MIT-E
network. Scott said that even though this means he has to
juggle two jobs at once and has lost his University benefits, he
.couldn’t pass on the opportunity to work on such an exciting
project.

“I have never been involved in a project that was so
innovative, fast-paced, experimental, hectic, exciting and
challengin:z,” said Scott. “Even on the bad days-when there
aie lots of technical problems- I can’t think of any other job I
would rather have.”

Scott explained that he has been involved in educa-
tional computer networks for a number of years. He was
recently invited to co-author a chapter of a book on the subject
of using computer networks in education.

In addition to his interests in biology and computers,
Scott is also an active conservationist. He currently writes a
column for the Columbia Daily Tribune on environmental and
conservation issues.

“Writing for the Tribune gives me the opportunity to
show that environmental issues can be addressed in a rational
and balanced way,” said Scott. In addition to writing for the
Tribune, Scott’s environmental activities include serving on the
University of Missouri’s Environmental Affairs Committee and
working with several conservation organizations in Missouri.

Scott invites anyone who is interested in learning
about the interactive television to stop by the MIT-E Techni-
cal Office in Cupples Hall.

Professor Lindeman, Swinney Conservatory of Music, is
interested in forming a college/ community orchestra. Anyone
who can play a violin, viola, cello, or bass and would be
interested in being a part of the CMC Orchestra, please contact
Trof. “L” at extension 322. Leave your NAME, PHONE
INUMBER, the INSTRUMENT YOU PLAY, AND a TIME when
you could meet for a rehearsal.



